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License No.: 06-00819-03
Docket No.: 030-01244
Control No.: 577488

and

License No.: 06-28459-01
Docket No.: 030-31415
Control No.: 579153

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

SUBJECT: Yale-New Haven Hospital Response to NRC Additional Information
Request, dated June 27,2013

Gentlemen and women of the NRC,

In response to your request for additional information, Yale-New Haven Hospital
(YNHH), effective May 1, 2013, purchased the assets of Cardiology Associates of New
Haven, P.C. (CANH). As of this date, the practice locations formerly operated by CANH
have been operated by YNHH as provider-based outpatient hospital cardiology
department sites. These hospital outpatient sites are fully integrated within the YNHH
organization and infrastructure, including but not limited to the non-physician staff at
these sites, who became YNHH employees effective as of the asset purchase date. The
physicians formerly employed by CANH continue to care for patients at these sites,
however as of May 1, 2013 the physicians are employees of Yale University and not of
CANH. Their status as Authorized Users was transferred to the YNHH NRC broadscope
license during the last meeting of the YNHH Radiation Safety Committee on July 17,
2013. They are currently continuing to operate under the existing CANH NRC license
conditions and commitments, until this amendment request is finalized.

The only change in personnel or duties that relate to the licensed program are the duties
of the Radiation Safety Officer. Currently, Dr. Prescott Wiske is the Radiation Safety
Officer (RSO) under the existing CANH NRC license. Radiation safety responsibilities
will be assumed by the YNHH Radiation Safety Program (RSP) upon completion of this
amendment to the YNHH NRC license. The RSP at YNHH consists of an experienced
staff, including a Radiation Safety Officer with 34 years medical health physics
experience, three Asst. RSO’s and an administrative assistant.

20 York Street
New Haven, CT 06504




The existing facilities and equipment named on the current CANH NRC license will stay
at their current locations, located at 2 Devine Street, Suite 1, North Haven, CT and 1591
Boston Post Road, Guilford, CT. Equipment and procedures may be altered as needed to
be in regulatory compliance, along with YNHH NRC license conditions and
commitments.

All radiation safety surveillance programs (surveys, wipe tests, quality control) will be
supervised by the YNHH RSP, in compliance with all regulations, license conditions and
commitments. Occupational dosimetry and associated records will be assumed and
maintained by the YNHH RSP.

All records concerning the safe and effective decommissioning of the CANH facilities
will be assumed and maintained by the YNHH RSP.

The former CANH facilities will abide by all NRC regulations and YNHH NRC license
conditions and commitments upon completion of the amendment process.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the Radiation Safety Officer
at the address or phone number above.

Sincerely, /ﬁ’/&

YNHH Radiation Safety Officer Exec. Director, Smilow Cancer Hospital

Mlcfhael T, Bo}{anf/ TN Arthr P, Lemay, M.S., R.Ph
Network

cc: State of Connecticut - Dept. of Environmental Protection, Rad. Control Unit
Marna P. Borgstrom, President, Chief Executive Officer




